
Adoption of Design Guide for North Lowestoft HAZ 

East Suffolk Council is pleased to announce that the North Lowestoft Heritage Action Zone Design 
Guide Supplementary Planning Document was adopted by Full Council at the meeting on 22nd July 
2020.  
 
The Supplementary Planning Document, Adoption Statement and Temporary suspension of parts of 
the Statement of Community Involvement for planning policy purposes can be viewed on the East 
Suffolk website at https://www.eastsuffolk.gov.uk/planning/planning-policy-and-local-
plans/supplementary-planning/  
 
Due to the current restrictions related to the Covid-19 pandemic, the Council has also approved a 
Temporary Suspension of Parts of the Statement of Community Involvement for Planning Policy 
Purposes – Adoption of the North Lowestoft Heritage Action Zone Design Guide Supplementary 
Planning Document. In accordance with this, for those that are not able to view the Supplementary 
Planning Document or supporting documents online hard copies will be made available and posted 
out where possible (free of charge) on request.  This provision is subject to review in relation to the 
practicality and possibility for documents to be made available in the Council’s offices and in 
libraries for public inspection.  
 
To request hard copies of documents email PlanningPolicy@eastsuffolk.gov.uk, alternatively call us 
on 01502 523029. Please note if contacting by telephone, we are currently operating under a 
voicemail service. Please leave a message including your contact details and your call will be 
returned as soon as possible. 
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